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Recruitment Team
Byrne Wallace LLP
88 Harcourt Street,
Dublin 2, Ireland
Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to express my interest in the opportunity to become a trainee solicitor at Byrne Wallace LLP. Having recently completed my degree in Business and Law at University College Dublin, along with my FE-1 exams, I am eager to begin my legal career with a firm that is known for its innovative approach.
I am particularly drawn to Byrne Wallace because of your commitment to fostering a collaborative and supportive environment for both clients and employees. The firm’s leadership in key sectors, including corporate, commercial, and employment law, aligns with my desire to work in areas that are essential to Ireland’s evolving business landscape. Additionally, your progressive stance on sustainability and diversity resonates deeply with my personal values, as I believe that a modern legal practice should be both ethically responsible and forward-thinking.
Throughout my legal education and internships, I have gained valuable experience across multiple legal disciplines, which has honed my ability to analyse complex issues, communicate effectively, and work collaboratively within teams. These experiences, though diverse, have fuelled my passion for applying my legal knowledge in a dynamic and challenging setting. I am confident that the high calibre of work and the reputation for excellence at Byrne Wallace will provide me with the opportunity to continue developing my skills while contributing meaningfully to the firm’s success.
Byrne Wallace’s blend of top-tier legal expertise and dedication to nurturing its team makes it an ideal environment for me to grow as a legal professional. I am excited about the opportunity to bring my skills, work ethic, and enthusiasm to your team and contribute to the continued success of the firm.
Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the possibility of discussing how I can contribute to Byrne Wallace in more detail.
Yours sincerely,
Robert Griffin

